Morning Announcements

Tuesday, September 29, 2015
1. Today is Day 3 for Enrichment Study Hall.

2. Seniors are reminded to pay class dues to Lori in the office by Thursday.
3. The Blood Drive will be here tomorrow from 1:00-3:30 p.m.  Please sign up on the office counter if you are planning to give blood.  Students 16 years old must have a permission slip signed by a parent if they plan to give blood.  These slips are available in the office also.

4. There will be a Student Council meeting during Enrichment Study Hall today.  Please report to your Enrichment Study Hall for attendance and then to the meeting in Ms. Frelke’s room.
5. School pictures will be taken on Tuesday, October 13th.  Information is available in the office.

6. The Lady Redmen are playing in Phillips tonight.  Come and support the team!

LUNCH

Ham on a Bun

Baked Potato

Broccoli

The Garden Spot

Peaches

Mixed Fruit
